
 

 

October 20, 2015 
 
A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Greenville was held on October 20, 
2015 at 7:00 pm at Pioneer Hall for the purpose of continuing a budget workshop.  Four 
board members were present, as well as Code Enforcement Officer Mark Overbaugh.  
There were two guests in attendance.  Supervisor Macko opened the meeting with the 
Pledge of Allegiance.   
 
The 2016 tentative budget was reviewed and revised.  Discussion occurred regarding 
supplementing the Greenville Rescue Squad’s operation with $100,000.  An additional 
budget workshop will be necessary. 
 Mr. Bensen moved to conduct an additional workshop on Wednesday, October 
28, 2015, at 7:00 pm in Pioneer Town Hall, seconded by Mr. Bear. 
  Carried 4 ayes 
 
A budget hearing to address the 2016 Budget has already been scheduled for 
Wednesday, November 4, 2015 at 7:00 pm. 
 
On another topic, the two old copy machines being stored in the board room were 
discussed.  
 Mr. Bensen moved, seconded by Mr. Davis, to declare as scrap and discard these 
copiers, after removing any hard drives that may remain in the units.     
  Carried 4 ayes 
 
There being no further business, Mr. Macko moved to adjourn at 8:00 pm. 
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